
 

ATTACHMENT ‘B’:  APPLICATION REFERRAL 

AGENCY COMMENTS 

Province of Alberta  

Alberta Transportation After review, Alberta Transportation has no issues or concerns 
regarding the proposed road closure. 
However, the department will comment further if/when a complete 1st 
reading bylaw package is received. 

Internal Departments  

Planning and Development 
Services - Engineering 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Engineering has no requirements at this time.  
The proposed road closure configuration allows for the opportunity to 
provide future secondary access to Elbow River Drive and Elbow 
River Road through the lands to the west at a future development 
stage. Alternatively, at time of future road allowance purchase, the 
County may also require that a Plan of Survey with access easement 
agreement be registered on title to maintain access through the road 
allowance to Highway 8.  

Circulation Period: September 30, 2020, to October 22, 2020. 
Circulation Period (revised road closure area): December 24, 2020, to January 25, 2021. 
 
Agencies that did not respond, expressed no concerns, or were not required for distribution, are not 
listed. 
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